
NEWS LETTER DIVISION 8 FEBRUARY 2019 

 Dear Members of division 8, 

We are delighted to present you with the February newsletter of the division. 

1. The board of Division 8 agreed to put more effort on our division's visibility and 
attractiveness for our members. We also wish to have more interaction going on 
between the division’s members. Thus, we will act upon the following changes: 

a. We will design our bi-monthly newsletter to be more relevant and 
informative. 

b. We will devote much more in our Facebook page.  We invite our divisional 
members to check out and post on our Facebook page 
at:  https://www.facebook.com/healthpsychologyiaap/ or get back to us 
with questions, ideas, news and information. You can upload your own posts 
or send it to us and we will post it on our wall. 

 

2. We are delighted to welcome the new associate editors of the divisional journal: 
Applied Psychology: Health and wellbeing: 

             Yiqun Gan 

Peking University, Beijing, China 

ygan@pku.edu.cn 

      Jennifer Inauen 

University of Bern, Switzerland 

 jennifer.inauen@psy.unibe.ch 

Noa Vilchinsky 

Bar-Ilan University, Ramat-Gan, Israel 

Noa.Vilchinsky@biu.ac.il 

 



Brian J. Hall 

University of Macau, Macau (SAR), China 

brianhall@um.edu.mo 

 Konstadina Griva 

Nanyang Technological University, Singapore 

konstadina.griva@ntu.edu.sg 

 
 

 
 

3. We wish to remind our members about the upcoming conference of the European 
Health Psychology Society which will take place in Dubrovnik, Latvia. Us, the board 
members will submit a symposium regarding implementation issues in health 
psychology. We encourage you to submit as well and join this important conference 
with us.  

 


